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To the Lawrence City Commission
March 9, 2004

The Lawrence Sesquicentennial Commission is pleased to recommend a name for the
legacy area at Clinton Lake. After months of discussion and several public meetings of
the commission, the Board of Directors on behalf of the entire commission made this
recommendation at its meeting on February 25, 2004.

This name has also been endorsed by the Lawrence Parks and Recreation Advisory Board
at its meeting on March 9, 2004.

We respectfully request the permission of the Lawrence City Commission to proceed
with the name

Sesquicentennial Point

We will use this name in our printed materials to promote fundraising for the
development of this site, and it will become the name on signage that will be placed at the
bottom and the top of the hill. All signage will be designed and placed by Lawrence
Parks and Recreation.

At our next meeting on March 31, 2004, we will caravan to the site at 4:45 p.m. from the
Lawrence Public Library, so that all members of the Lawrence Sesquicentennial
Commission will have another opportunity to see the legacy site and to match the reality
of the space with the designs being done by Landplan Engineering. We cordially invite
all of you to join us.

We seek your response to our request as soon as possible; we will be on your agenda with
this request on March 16, 2004.

SinI(:erely, -

4 : , : ~
Clenece Hills

President, Lawrence Sesquicentennial Commission

“We have tomorrow bright

before us like a flame.”
« Langston Hughes



